
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 

 

e-mail: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk.         
 

12th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
We have been informed by our catering supplier Chartwells that school diners will be increasing in price 
from the 19th September to £2.53 per meal, if your child is in nursery and would like a half portion this 
will now be £1.26 per meal. 
 
Just a reminder that school lunches are provided free of charge by the Government for Reception. Year 
1 and year 2. Once your child enters years 3 the meals are no longer free and you will be charged £2.53 
per meal.  
 
The charge for the dinner will be updated on ParentPay on the 19th September 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs V Atherton & Mrs S Mayes 
Co-Headteachers 
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